
From: Bruce Struthers bruce.struthers@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Public Presentation by West Coast - Tasman MP

Date: 4 September 2024 at 10:07 AM
To: MDCA Chairperson chairperson@ourmapua.org, secretary@ourmapua.org

Public Presentation by Maureen Pugh
(West Coast - Tasman MP)

 
Maureen has been invited by MDCA to
give a presentation to residents of the

Mapua & Districts communities in early
October 2024.

 
As a member of MDCA you are invited to

help MDCA formulate the questions
relating to our communities. Five - six
questions will be selected for Maureen

to respond to.

We believe this will be a great

Hello, Paul.

The enclosed email states that Minister Pugh has been invited to present in early October.

The MDCA article in this month's Coastal News, published a week later, states:

"The planned meeting with West Coast-Tasman MP Maureen Pugh is being rescheduled to later this year".

Key issues impacting our community change all the time.
So do national events which might require the Minister's attention and supercede a scheduled local meeting.
Any questions posed before September 13th may be answered, or irrelevant by the time the meeting actually occurs.

Would it be appropriate to restate any deadline for submission of questions until the Minister's appearance has been confirmed?
The discussion on scope of potential questions in the next MDCA meeting would still be useful, especially if Minister Pugh has provided some
guidance for what she is prepared to answer.

Best regards,

Bruce Struthers

On Mon, Aug 26, 2024 at 8:49 PM MDCA Chairperson <chairperson@ourmapua.org> wrote:
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We believe this will be a great
opportunity to let Maureen know and

understand issues facing our
community.

 
Please email your questions

to secretary@ourmapua.org before 13
September.

A short time has been put aside at the September
general meeting for discussion on the sorts of questions
that may be useful to ask.
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